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Questions? Vern Grubinger, UVM Extension, 802-257-7967 ext. 303, or vernon.grubinger@uvm.edu. 

 

Pesticide applicator credit will be available for this meeting in categories 1A, 2, 3, 6 and 10.  

 

To request a disability-related accommodation to participate in these events, please contact Virginia 

Jaquish at (802)323-2138 or e-mail vvbga@uvm.edu by January 2, 2020, so that we may assist you. 

  

UVM Extension helps individuals and communities put research-based knowledge to work. Issued in 

furtherance of Cooperative Extension work, Acts of May 8 and June 30, 1914, in cooperation with the 

United States Department of Agriculture.  University of Vermont Extension and the U.S. Department of 

Agriculture offer education and employment to everyone without regard to race, color, national origin, 

gender, religion, age, disability, political beliefs, sexual orientation, marital or familial status. 

 

mailto:vernon.grubinger@uvm.edu
mailto:vvbga@uvm.edu

